
 

 

 

 

 

As you have probably read in the news, the Parramatta Council area has 

been declared a hot spot.  To ensure the safety of the staff, students 

and parents at this time we ask that only students from our school 

come onto the site. 

This is effective from Monday morning. At the start of students 

returning to school last term, students were dropped off at the school 

gates, this will be reintroduced. There will be Executive staff at the 

gates in the morning and in the afternoon the process will remain as 

now. 

Parents should collect their child in the afternoon and not linger to 

catch up with other parents, this distancing process is vital to ensure 

the safety of all.  

Please also be aware that if your child or anyone living at your home is 

being tested for Covid-19 to contact the school, the information 

needed is where, when and the symptoms to cause the test to take 

place.  As part of my responsibility as Principal I am required to report 

this to our WHS Unit. 

If your child is late for school we ask that they come to the  office 

and a staff member will collect them.  If you need to collect early, 

please contact the office and we will bring your child to you at the gate. 

I appreciate your understanding and there will be more information in 

our newsletter which comes out next week. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
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